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I am pleased to report that the tree surgery work to the oak tree on the 

Rattlesden Road Allotment site has been scheduled to be carried out by 

Hawkins Forestry  on Monday 9th March. 

UK Power Networks will be disconnecting the local electricity supply to enable 

the work to be carried out safely, and they will be contacting affected residents 

shortly to advise them how long the power will be off that day. 

 

Peter Holborn 

Parish Tree Warden 

 

  


